
Dutch Barn Preservation Society e-news, 2 July 2015 
 
 
We had an excellent tour and meeting in April, but, as you know, our Connecticut tour in 
June was cancelled when our main barn owner, Mr. Senerchia pulled out at the last minute. 
Thanks to John Stevens for all the work he did on the Tour.   
 
We have several events coming up-  
 
Saturday July 25th BARN Tour. Bob Hedges, who organized 
our fabulous fall 2014 Tour, is also organizing this outing, which will include our Quarterly 
Meeting. He’s making good progress on the barn Tour- it will be in the Rhinebeck/ Pleasant 
Plains area. We will meet at 10AM at the Adriance Barn, 148 North Creek Road, just north of 
the 9G/Co Rte 114 intersection. More details will follow-but put it on your Calendar.  
  
We will see at least 3 DB’s and will have a surprise or two. Barn 1, Adriance; #2, Fiddlers 
Bridge; #3, a new, early DB with some interesting features; #4 one non Dutch Barn; possible 
more. Lunch and meeting location still to be determined.  
 

Thursday, 2 July 2015,  
We also co-sponsor a series of concerts in the Mabee Farm 

Dutch Barn each summer, and the first is coming up 
TONIGHT!! 

BARN  CONCERTS 

Thursday! Running the River heats up the Howlin' 
stage! [This is copied from the SCHS site- I don’t know if the poster download will work-if 
not, go to their site. Any problems contact Ned, nedpratt66@aol.com] 

 
 

 



 

 

Join us this Thursday, July 2 at 7:00 PM, at Mabee Farm Historic Site for a night of 
great bluegrass and folk music as we welcome Running the River back to the Howlin’ 
stage for their signature blend of classic country, rock, folk, Irish, blues, and fiddle 
tunes! 
Opening the night are father and son duo John and Orion Kribs, two accomplished 
singer songwriters and multi-instrumentalists whose eclectic styles cover everything 
from Elvis to O’Carolan. “Roots” best describes their style but their sound is unique 
to them. 
 
Music begins at 7:00 p.m., and admission is $5.00. Refreshments will be available for 
purchase. The concert will be in Mabee Farm Historic Site's 1760s Dutch Barn, 
which is wheelchair accessible, with off-street parking available. For more 
information please contact Jenna Riley at 518-887-5073 or 
educator@schenectadyhistorical.org or visit www.schenectadyhistorical.org/howlin. 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mark your calendar! 
 
The 2015 season is the most exciting and ambitious Howlin' at the Moon year yet! 
Join us at Mabee Farm Historic Site each month on the full moon for an evening of 
live bluegrass and folk music. Upcoming concerts include: 
 
Thursday, July 2nd: Running the River 
Friday, July 31st (blue moon in July): The Nellies with Flood Road 
Thursday, August 27th: Everest Rising with Mark Baptiste 
Monday, September 28th: Washington County Line Bluegrass 
Tuesday, October 27th: 13 Feet of Bluegrass  
Tuesday, November 24th: Rusticator 
 

 

 


